## Head Teacher

Mr Andrew Russell

E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk Website: www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk



Broadmanor, North Duffield, Selby, North Yorkshire YO8 5RZ **Telephone:** 

01757 288487

Maintained by North Yorkshire County Council



## 2 November 2017

**Dear Parents** 



I can confirm the date of the residential is Monday 9 July to Wednesday 11 July 2018.

The cost of the trip will be £220. We will be staying at the PGL Centre, Newby Wiske Hall in North Yorkshire, a purpose built site that caters just for school groups.



Included in the price of the trip is a selection of different outdoor activities on the site, transport and full board accommodation. I will be putting on a parents' information evening in the New Year; details to follow later this term.

If you would like your child to go on this trip please <u>pay the (non refundable)</u> <u>deposit of</u> <u>\$25 using Parentpay our preferred method of payment</u>. Deposits need to be paid by Friday 10 November to secure a place.



Full payment is due by May 2018, however you may pay the balance or smaller amounts throughout the year using Parentpay.

If you have any questions please contact me via the admin email address at the top of the letter.



Yours sincerely



Andrew Russell

